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Our first week back in Daymer Bay class has been fantastic! The children have adapted to their new surroundings, and their new routine, amazingly well and have settled back into learning brilliantly. The children from both schools have bonded well and it has been lovely to welcome a couple of totally new faces to the class. Any worries they might have had about restarting school seem to have been addressed, but if any further concerns arise, please do not hesitate to contact the school and we will do all we can.

Our topic for the Autumn Term will be: 
Were the Vikings Vicious or Valiant?
We will be finding out about this period of History and answering questions such as:
Who were the Vikings? Where did they come from? How long ago did the Vikings invade Britain? Why did they invade Britain? What was there invasion of Britain like? What are they remembered for? Would you rather have been a Viking raider or a Viking trader?
We will be reading myths and legends from this period, and the heroic character of Beowulf, alongside some non-fiction writing about the Vikings. This topic will also include some Art and Design and our Science topic will be Living Things Including Humans.                                                                                                                    Keep up the great learning attitudes and behaviour!
Miss Hambly and Miss Martin

Important things to remember this term!

Our PE day is a Wednesday and 
children can wear PE kit to school on this day. 

Regular active breaks will happen throughout the week. 

Children can bring a drink into class in a sealed, plastic drinks bottle. 

Reading will take place in school and the children can bring their books home if they wish, but we won’t use reading diaries at the moment to avoid sending too many things between home and school. If you can send any reading related questions or comments via Seesaw, that would be great. Seesaw log ins and Mathletics passwords will be sent home soon. Please try to practise your times tables at home. 
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